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Hi.  My name is Brynn Cody.  I am a senior at the Pendleton High School. I am 
part of the high school’s link crew committee, which welcomes in freshman 
students.  I have enjoyed attending the basketball and football games with 
friends over the past four years.  My favorite class that I am taking this year at 
PHS is Honors Biology II with Mrs. Bixler.  After graduating, I will be attending 
Central Oregon Community College in Bend, OR, to further pursue my career in 
nursing.  Go Bucks! 
 


